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TOWN OF SANDOWN

Mr. Douglas Brogan
Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

RE: Petition of Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. to acquire and operate a water system
in Sandown to service the Fairfield subdivision, in Sandown, NH.

Dear Mr. Brogan:

Please be advised that the Sandown Selectmen have been notified of the proposed
petition to acquire and operate a small water system extension in Sandown to serve the Fairfield
subdivision, located in Sandown, New Hampshire, which consists of 15 units.

Our address is 320 Main Street, P.O. 1756, Sandown, NH 03873-26 13, and our telephone
number is 603-887-3646. V

Dated:____________

Sandown Board of Selectmen

By:_______

Title:


